

Chris Leman

From: Sent: Andra Addison <Andra.Addison@spl.org> Wednesday, June 20, 2012 2:17 PM

To:

Chris Leman (cleman@oo.net)

Subject:

1998 Citizen Summary

Attachments:

img 001.pdf; img 002.pdf; img 003.pdf; img 004.pdf

Hi Chris, as promised, I pieced together the 1998 Citizen's Summary for you! The four PDFs make up the one Citizen's Summary document from 1998 (it was a folded 11 x 17 sheet).

Here is the 1998 Libraries for All "Brown Book" in an electronic format: http://www.spl.org/prebuilt/lfa/capplan/libforall/cp98prop.html

I checked with our Business Office and they no longer have records regarding how many Brown Books were printed or when. I do know they were extremely popular and it was considered a 'model' document for other agencies and organizations.

Enjoy the sunshine today!

Andra Addison
Communications Director